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Principal's Note
F U N  F E B R U A R Y

Dear Families,

February may be the shortest month of the year,
but there is a lot happening.  During February we
celebrate Black History Month. Beyond what
students will learn in their classrooms about the
triumphs and struggles of African Americans
throughout U.S. History, students will learn about a
famous figure in history every morning during our
announcements. Ask your child who they learned
about when they get home from school.  In
addition, we are planning a Black History Month
assembly and invite families to join us.

We are in the process of planning a
Friendship Spirit Week to begin February 13th. A
flyer will go out with more details. February 17th is
Random Acts of Kindness Day. We encourage all
families to participate by doing something kind
and discussing how it made you feel.

We are looking forward to our second round of
Parent/Teacher Conferences scheduled for
February 16th. Look for more information
from your child's teacher regarding scheduling.

We are also looking forward to the 100th Day of
School, a PTO Neon Dance, a celebration of
students who have no more than one absence and
tardy during the months of January and February,
and the kickoff of Stomper's Reading Club.  We are
also highlighting the Titan of the Month character
trait of loyalty.

Thank you for your continued partnership. As
always if you have any questions, concerns,
feedback, or requests please reach out to the office
at 440-830-4210.

Sincerely,

Jessica Dugan
Principal

CALENDAR
Feb. 3        PreK Field Trip
Feb. 6        100th Day of School
Feb. 7        Black History Month Program
Feb. 9        PTO Neon Dance 5:00-7:00pm
Feb. 13-16  Friendship Spirit Week
Feb. 14       Valentine's Day
Feb. 15       Attendance Incentive Celebration 1:30pm
Feb. 16       Parent/Teacher Conferences 2:30-8:30pm
Feb. 17       No School
                  National Random Acts of Kindness Day
Feb. 20      No School - Presidents' Day
Feb. 21       SUTQ Day - No School for PreK
Feb. 22      Stomper's Reading Club Assembly 9:00am
Feb. 27      PTO Meeting 2:30-3:30pm 
Feb. 27-Mar. 3
                  Read Across America Spirit Week
Feb. 28      Titan of the Month Celebration 8:30am
Mar. 1        No School - Professional Development Day
Mar. 2       SUTQ Day - No School for PreK



Schoolwide Expectations 

WASHINGTON Titans ARE: 
KIND TO SELF 

KIND TO OTHERS 
KIND TO THE ENVIRONMENT



 DEMONSTRATE KINDNESS AND
EARN "TITAN OF THE MONTH"

Titan UP! Attendance:
You Belong Here

Did you know that attendance matters every day? Every teacher, staff member, and leader in
this community has one message for our students and families: YOU BELONG HERE! 

Our new attendance campaign,” Titan Up! Attendance: You Belong Here,” is built to be a
partnership between Washington and our community because, frankly, we want to see even
more of your children in our building every single day. When our students are in school and
on time every day, they benefit from better grades, increase their chances of graduating, and
increase their chances of going on to college and careers. 

You can expect Friday robocalls from Mrs. Dugan and Mr. Holland featuring the "Weekly
Attendance Winners" or the class with the highest attendance percentage for the week, our
school's attendance percentage for the week, our attendance incentives, and all the things
that make coming to school everyday fun and important.  


